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Good Afternoon,
 
Our office has received comments for your review and consideration.
 
Respectfully,
 

Norma Mitre | Assistant Clerk of the Council
Clerk of the Council Office | 20 Civic Center Plaza | Santa Ana, CA 92701
P: 714-647-6520 | F: 714-6476956 |nmitre@santa-ana.org
 

 
For pandemic assistance, free COVID-19 testing and more, visit: www.santa-
ana.org/CARES
Para asistencia pandémica, pruebas de COVID-19 gratis y más, visite: www.santa-
ana.org/CARES

 
http://www.santa-ana.org/
 
 

 
http://www.ocvote.com/
 
 
Please visit the online Holiday and Closed Friday Schedule at https://www.santa-
ana.org/holiday-and-closed-friday-schedule.
 
This email and any files or attachments transmitted with it may contain privileged or otherwise
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, or believe that you may have received
this communication in error, please advise the sender via reply email and immediately delete the
email you received. This e-mail (and attachments, if any) may be subject to the California Public
Records Act,  and as such, may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt
under the Act.
 
Effective March 19, 2020, Gavin Newsom, Governor of the State of California, ordered
all individuals living in the State of California to stay home or at their place of
residence, in response to the global COVID-19 outbreak. City operations are limited
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to essential staff. Due to these emergency circumstances, the City’s response to
your Public Records Act request will be delayed. Thank you for your patience in
these unprecedented times.
 
 
 
From: vp@washington-square.org <vp@washington-square.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 1:56 PM
To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Historic Resource Commission
 

Secretary Sarah Bernal, 

The Washington Square Neighborhood Association is in support of applicant Valerie Boulter's
house at 920 N. Louise St. to be placed on the Historic Registry Properties.  Application No.
2020-10 and Categorization No. 2020-09.

Sincerely, 

Tom Lutz on behalf of the board of directors and officers

WSNA - City Liaison. 


